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Reecd. 16th December, 1936. MARSEILLE, 14th December,
1936,

Dear 8ir,

With reference to your letter of the 26th October
last respecting the Motorship "CABO SANTO TOME", we beg to
acquaint you that, after long consideration of the case by the
Delegate of the Spanish Government at Marseilles, arrangements
have been made to complete the Special Survey No.l st this time.
The work was put in hand to-day and our report will accordingly
be forwarded in due course.

The instructions contained in your letter "F" of the
7th instant relative to the Freeboard Renewsal Survey will also
receive our attention on completion of the Special Survey Na.1l.

We are; Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors

per:- (signed) etc.

The Secretary,
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